
LEAF COLLECTION PROGRAM AND REGULATIONS 

 Leaf collection will begin on November 5, 2018.

 Residents will continue to place loose leaves at the curb for collection.

 The Township will assign one (1) leaf collection crew to each brush zone for approximately eight

weeks. Each crew will continue to collect leaves in your zone on a weekly basis through 

December 28, 2018. 

 During the month of November and December. BRUSH AND YARD WASTE COLLECTION WILL BE 

SUSPENDED. DO NOT PLACE BRUSH AT CURB FOR PICK UP. 

 Leaves should be placed ten feet away from any storm drains. The revised procedures have

been implemented to adhere with the new Municipal Stormwater Regulations. This program is 

intended to give residents a more efficient leaf removal service while protecting the 

environment. 

Please contact the Public Works Department at (609) 587-1894 for any questions or concerns. 


